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Thai Language Program would like to invite interested people to listen to a lecture on the 
topic "Human Relations and Work Psychology" on December 16, 2020. This activity is a part of the 
Preparation for Professional Experience in Thai Course. The lecture was honored by Mr. Surawat 
Chompupong, an academic and independent speaker ( Secretary- General of the Social Work 
Council), as a guest speaker. The event was held at Nipha Napadol Meeting Room, on the second- 
floor Building 35, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University 
during 9.00-12.00. 

 

 


